
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

January 15, 2017 ð2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

TRIVIA  NIGHTðA SUPER FUN NIGHT !  
 

We had such a great time at our first Trivia Night last year, and we canõt wait for this yearõs edition! If you arenõt 
sure if you will enjoy it, hereõs a simple checklist: Do you like people? Does laughter come easily to you? Is it 
possible you might know the name of a recent president or a famous novel? Does good food and drink appeal to 
you? If you can answer yes to some or all of these questions, Trivia Night is right up your alley!   

Trivia Night is pretty simple. Teams of 6 ð8 people compete against other teams to answer trivia questions. There 
will be 8 rounds, each focused on a different category, 
with 10 questions in each round. Between the rounds, 
you can enjoy some food and drink, play a few fun 
raffle games, and enjoy the company of your team and 
others. This is trivia, so you never know what you 
might know to help your team.  

Trivia Night is our one adults -only event here at St. 
Catherineõs, open to anyone 14 and older. You donõt 
have to have a team in order to participate because we 
will put together teams from those who register alone 
or in small groups. But you can get your own team 
together and register as a team if you wish. Invite your 
local book club, your friends from work, your workout 
buddies, or your poker group to come. Or invite your 
prayer group, your pew buddies, or your fellow committee members to form a team. The more the merrier!  

The cost is only $10 per person to participate, but if you are among the winning teams, you will win a $25, $10, or 
$5 gift card. You are invited to bring your own drinks and some snacks to share at your table, and we will have  
coffee, lemonade, and water available. Teams can purchase five mulligans (free answers) for $10, and there will be 
a few games that you might want to enter into that will cost you $1 each.  

Trivia Night will be held on Saturday, February 11, from 7ð9 p.m. in the (hopefully new) Parish Center. Advance 
registration is necessary. You can register by filling out the enclosed registration form, or by going online to the 
front page of the website and registering your team from a link you can find there.  

 

 



MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Dr. Mary Holzhauer  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Craig Murray  
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Bob Pochily, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
309 Siena Drive, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: MondayïFriday 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  
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SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Is 49:3, 5-6; Ps 40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10; 1 Cor 
1:1-3; Jn 1:29-34 
 

Next Sunday 
Is 8:23-9:3; Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14; 1 Cor 1:10-
13, 17; Mt 4:12-23 
 

òI will make you a light to the nations, that my 
salvation may reach to the ends of the earth.ó (Is 49:6) 

Friday, January 20 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
Saturday, January 21 
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Thomas J. Walsh by Steve & Cindy Lamb 
Sunday, January 22 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Our Parishioners 
9:15 a.m. Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Childrenõs Faith Formation 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Nuala Andrews by Ailish McKeever 
 and Our Parishioners 
1:00 p.m. Youth Ministry Advisory Board  
4:00 p.m. Combined MSYM/HSYM  
 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðJANUARY  16ï22  

Monday, January 16ñMartin Luther King, Jr., Day  
Parish Center Closed 
7:00 p.m. Scripture Study 
Tuesday, January 17 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir  
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts 
5:45 p.m. Adult Faith Enrichment Committee  
6:30 p.m. D.R. Trip Committee 
Wednesday, January 18 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
7:30 p.m. R.C.I.A. 
Thursday, January 19 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
6:30 p.m. Prayer for Peace 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 

 OFFERTORY INCOME , January 8, 2017 

 Collection: $7,099 

 EFT Donations: $3,676 

 Mailed -in Donations: $240 

 TOTAL : $11,015 

 WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

 VARIANCE : + $438 

 Dominican Republic Bowls: $140 
PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 
Frank Komidar, Margaret Perry, Justin Benson, 
Dustin Mondics, Oscar Strebel, Lidia Roper, 
Robert Edger, Dageiry Custodio, Thomas 
Brown, Frank Slattery, Nan Bylebyl, Yumi Choi, 
Jerry Klumb, Ruthanne Bruen, Milagros Ramos, 
John Benedict, Anita Malone, Christina de Roos 
Bain, Garrison H. Davidson Jr., Silas Martinez, 
Craig Trowbridge, Bob Orrange, Marilyn 
Pollutro, Colin Hayward-Toland, and David 
Hyatt. 
 

Please hold in prayer those who have died 
in the peace of Christ: 
 

Robert D. Ray (father of Debbie Cherney) 

CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Weõve raised $33,930 toward our goal of $48,418. Please 

prayerfully consider pledging to the CMA.  



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

PRAYER FOR PEACE 

St. Catherineõs will be participating in an interfaith 
Prayer for Peace Vigil taking place from January 19ð
22. Because of the presidential inaguration, the 

weekend could include a lot of 
division. As an antidote to that 
division, Ithaca will come together 
from our various faith traditions, 
joined together in love for the Divine 
and for each other, to pray for peace. 
St. Catherineõs will begin this peace vigil 

with Evening Prayer on Thursday, January 19, from 

6:30ð7:30 p.m. We hope to be joined by others from 
throughout our areañso please come and join us and 
invite friends and neighbors to this simple prayer for 
peace in our community, country, and world. The 
church is also open on Friday, beginning with a 
communion service at 9 a.m., and will close after the 
Rosary at 5 p.m. You are welcome to come to St. 
Catherineõs for prayer during the day.  
 

200 C LUBðA D IFFERENT WAY TO HELP 
We are inviting all parishioners, those who have 
participated in the 200 Club in the past and all with a 
spirit of generosity, to embrace a new direction for 
this annual fundraising effort for projects in the 
Dominican Republic. Because of changes in the New 
York State gaming laws, we can no longer do the 
raffle that has been associated with the 200 Club. 
Instead, we will be hosting a benefit dinner, including 
music and dancing, delicious food, wine and beer, 
and, as always, a chance to hear about the good work 
in Monte Plata through our relationship with the 
Missionary Sisters of Jesus and the Youth Trip to the 
D.R. this February. Tickets to this benefit dinner are 
$100 each and, with a full house, we can continue to 
send $12,000 to the D.R. to support the continued 
growth of the school through the purchase of adjacent 
land. The dinner will be on Saturday, March 18, from 

6:30ð10 p.m. Tickets will be available in February. 
Please plan to be there to make a difference in the 
lives of the children and families in Monte Plata.  
 

WE HAVE A NEW ADDRESS! 
With our new Parish Center comes a new address! 
Our new address (which went into effect on January 
1) is 309 Siena Drive. Please use this address when 
you send mail to the parish. Many thanks!  
 

WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 
Michael Theisen will be here on January 27 and 

January 28 to talk to parents about ways they can use 
their everyday family life to help their children learn 
the foundation of faith. Mike has been studying and 
teaching about this subject for yearsñboth as a youth 
minister and as a parent of three children. The Friday 
workshop will include dinner from 6 ð7 p.m., 
followed by the workshop until 9 p.m. Saturday 
morningõs workshop will include morning hospitality 
and will run from 9 ð11 a.m. Babysitting is available 
during both sessions for those who register at least 
one week in advance. This workshop is designed for 
parents with children in high school, middle school, 
grade school, and younger. A donation is appreciated 
but all are welcome. To register, please contact Ann 
Marie at ameckert@dor.org or 257-2493. 
 

SAVE THE DATEðFEBRUARY 26  
St. Catherineõs will be hosting a fundraising dinner on 
February 26 from 5ð9 p.m. to help fund the Ithaca 
MobilePack for Feed My Starving Children. Dinner 
will include multiple courses provided by local chefs
(including Fr. Joe!), wine from local wineries, and a 
few more surprises. Tickets will be available for $100 
each and will go on sale in the coming weeks.  
 

GET READY FOR TRIVIA  NIGHT  
Registration is open for our second annual Trivia 
Night. The planning team has some great new 
categories and fun new surprises, all designed to give 
the adults of our parish a fun night out. Each week 
we will reveal one of the categories so you can start 
brushing up on your trivia. This weekõs category is: 
Good Idea! The registration form is enclosed in the 
bulletin. You can also register your team through the 
home page of our website. See the front page of the 
bulletin for more information.  
 

NEW PARISHIONER  WELCOME 
We invite those who have recently joined St. 
Catherineõs to a dinner and short presentation (and 
hopefully a tour of the new building) on Monday, 

February 13, from 6ð7:30 p.m. We hope to get you 
more acclimated to our parish, help you meet a few of 
our key parish leaders and other new parishioners, 
and let you know what is happening here and how 
you can get involved. Please let us know if you are 
planning on coming by contacting June Haynor at 
istcathe@dor.org or 257-2493.  

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  
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MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY  
Middle School Youth Ministry will not gather this 
Sunday, January 15, due to the Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Day weekend. We will resume 
sessions on Sunday, January 22, 
with a combined session with 
High School Youth Ministry that 
will focus on Mother Teresa.  This 
combined session will provide the 
youth time to interact with their 
high school buddies while 
learning more about Saint Teresa of Calcutta. The 
youth will have a chance to reflect on their own road 
toward sainthood and see how our everyday choices 
bring us closer to Jesus and able to recognize him in 
the poor and those in need. 
 

NO SESSIONS JANUARY  15  
Our faith formation programs for children and youth 
(CFF, MSYM, HSYM) will not meet this Sunday, 
January 15, since it will be Martin Luther King, Jr., Day 
weekend. Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word (CLOW) will 
still gather during the 9 a.m. Mass.  We hope this will 
allow families to spend time together. All sessions will 
resume next Sunday, January 22. 
 

CFF WHOLE GROUP SESSION  UPDATE 
Our children in grades 1ð6 participated in a Whole 
Group Session during Childrenõs Faith Formation last 
Sunday, January 8, that focused on learning about 
refugees during the U.S. Catholic Churchõs National 
Migration Week. We introduced the term refugees to 
the children and discussed how our faith asks us to 
reach out to the poor and vulnerable to provide 
everyone with dignity. The children listened to the 
story òFour Feet, Two Sandalsó about two young girls 
living life in a refugee camp in Peshawar. They also 
watched a video about a little girlõs boat ride to Greece 
with her mother and a video about a man who 
smuggles toys for children into refugee camps. The 
children then worked in pairs to create Peace Pins to 
raise money for Catholic Charities Immigrant Services 
and no-sew fleece hats for the new refugee families 
coming to Ithaca. In all, they were able to make 200 
Peace Pins and 87 fleece hats. We even had leftover 
fabric from the hats, which kids asked if they could 
take home to make more hats. It was a wonderful sight 
to see them all giving of themselves for others. 
 

 

CONCERT JANUARY  29  
Save the date! The St. Catherineõs concert series will 
resume on Sunday, January 29, at 3 p.m. with a 
concert in celebration of Black History Month. We are 

excited to welcome the Dorothy 
Cotton Jubilee Singers, who will be 
joined by SUNY Cortland performing 
arts faculty members Edward Moore 
on piano and Lois Pfister on violin. 
The concert will feature spirituals as 

well as classical and jazz music by African-American 
composers. We hope you will be able to join us for 
this wonderful event.  

 

Youth Faith Formation  
 

ñIN THE LOOPò WITH  THE HIGH  SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY  
High School Youth Ministry will not gather this 
Sunday, January 15, due to the Martin Luther King, 
Jr., holiday weekend.  We will resume sessions on 
Sunday, January 22, with a combined session with 
Middle School Youth Ministry that will focus on 
Mother Teresa. This combined session will provide 
the youth time to interact with their middle school 
buddies while learning more about Saint Teresa of 
Calcutta. The youth will have a chance to reflect on 
their own road toward sainthood and see how our 
everyday choices bring us closer to Jesus and able to 
recognize him in the poor and those in need.  
 

NATIONAL  CATHOLIC  YOUTH CONFERENCE 
We are excited to once again be participating in the 

National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) from 
November 15ð19. This is a three-day experience of 
prayer, community, and empowerment for Catholic 
teenagers and their adult chaperones. Any youth 
entering or currently in high school is eligible to 
submit an application. Our participants will travel by 
bus to Indianapolis, where we will join 23,000 
participants from around the country. Please contact 
Ashley Blank at ablank@dor.org to receive 
information or an application, or you can also find the 
form and information on the HSYM board in the 
Parish Center. The total cost per person is $700, which 
can be reduced through scholarships and fundraising. 
The deadline for participation is Sunday, March 26. 
The registration form, financial assistance form, and a 
deposit of $175 will be due to hold a spot.  Parents are 
welcome to attend this event as adult chaperones.   

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  
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FROM THE BOOK OF ANN MARIE  
 

Dear Parish Family, 

Some things I am thinking about... 

¶ Our new Parish Center is coming along nicely. You may have noticed that the windows 
have started to go in, which has been the big thing we have been waiting for. I canõt promise 
anything, but if all goes well, we should be in the new building next month. I know some of 

you have been on one of Fr. Joeõs tours throughout this building process, but most of you have only seen 
the outside. It is going to be pretty exciting when they finish this new space and it is finally ours to use!  

¶ Do you know that someone cleans out the votive candle holders in the Church each week so that new 
candles can go into them? I always find out these types of things when something goes wrong in one of 
the seemingly invisible systems that we have working here at St. Catherineõs. Our volunteer got sick last 
week and so I had lots of people asking why there werenõt any candles to light last weekend at Masses. 
Hopefully this little hiccup reminds each of us of the thousands of little things that others do for us here at 
St. Catherineõs and in so many other places that usually go unnoticed.  

¶ We have 10 people preparing for the Sacraments during the Easter Vigil this year through R.C.I.A. They 
are a great group of people, accompanied by a wonderful group of sponsors and team members. Our 
Wednesday night meetings are filled with laughter, support, great information and questions, prayer, and 
growing friendships. It is exciting to be a part of.  

¶ The Interfaith Prayer Vigil for Peace that is happening next weekend is something that has really captured 
my heart. Matthew Sanaker, a member of St. Johnõs Episcopal Church, started this effort because he 
wanted to create a more peaceful response to what he fears could be a contentious weekend. He has 
brought together leaders of faith communities throughout our area to create a schedule that will provide 
opportunities for prayer and community building among our diverse faith traditions. This is a great 
opportunity to get to join in someone elseõs faith practice! St. Catherineõs will be hosting evening prayer 
on Thursday (1/19) from 6:30ð7:30 p.m. I am also hoping to go to the Temple Beth-El prayer at 11:30 on 
Friday, because I have never been to the Temple before. This is just coming together now, so we will send 
out an email with information early next week. You can go to www.facebook.com/ithacaprayerforpeace/  
for information about the events that are already scheduled.  

¶ We have two different groups of volunteers here at the parish working on two really wonderful dinners in 
February and March. The 200 Club Dinner, which raises funds for the Portal de Belén in the Dominican 
Republic, is scheduled for March 18. The other dinner, on February 26, is to raise funds for the Ithaca 
MobilePack, and we are intentionally trying to reach out to members of the Ithaca community (through 
our own parish and the other faith traditions that are a part of the MobilePack) to raise awareness of this 
great event. Both dinners are $100 a plate. We know that is beyond many peopleõs ability to participate, 
and that is really okay. Everyone can support the Dominican Republic through our donation bowls at the 
entrances to the Church at whatever level is appropriate for you, and the same is true of the MobilePack 
for Feed My Starving Children. Over 100 of you donate at least 2 hours a year to help pack the food that is 
feeding children throughout the world, and many of you financially support the MobilePack as well. We 
are all making choices in our lives about what we can afford to do and support, and we are so 
appreciative of all the ways you are already contributing to both of these efforts. And if you can come to 
the dinners, that will be great too. They will be wonderful events.  

I think that is all for now. Fr. Joe, we presume, is having a great time on vacation. Letõs keep him in our 
prayers for the coming week. May he be renewed through this time of re -creation and fun.  

Peace, 
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MARCH FOR LIFE  
There are still seats available on the local buses to the 
annual March for Life in Washington, DC, on  January 

26ð27. Only $25 round trip. For more information, call 
Carolann Darling at 607-351-6668 or Mary Anne Tissot 
at 315-246-7479. Speak out, stand up, march for life! 

 

School News 
 

I MMACULATE CONCEPTION  
Immaculate Conception School will be hosting 
Enrollment Open Houses for the 2017ð18 school year 
on February 2 from 9 a.m.ð2 p.m. and February 4 

from 5 p.m.ð6:30 p.m. Donõt miss your opportunity to 
experience the difference our Catholic school will 
make for your childõs education. Families of those who 
tour are invited to our Catholic Schools Week Family 
Roller Skating Party on February 4.  
The annual Catholic Schools Week Pasta Dinner will 
be held on Saturday, January 28, from 5ð7:30 p.m. in 
Carges Hall. Tickets are available at the door. Pre-sale 
tickets are available at the school and parish offices: $8 
for adults, $5 for kids and seniors, $25 for a family. 
Takeout is available. 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Jan. 19  Prayer for Peace 
Jan. 27/28 Parenting Workshops 
Feb. 11  Trivia Night  
Feb. 11/12 Diocesan Public Policy Weekend 
Feb. 13  New Parishioner Welcome Dinner  
Feb. 26  FMSC Benefit Dinner 
Mar. 18 200 Club Dinner 
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WHY I W ANT TO GO TO THE DOMINICAN  REPUBLIC  
 
On February 17, eleven youth from St. Catherineõs will travel to our sister parish in the Dominican Republic. This 
week, Ciaran Mackenzie explains why he wants to be a part of this trip: 
 

Ciaran Mackenzie (son of Archie and Kate Mackenzie)  

I want to go to the Dominican Republic for many reasons. Some of the reasons are because my brother went 
and it sounded fun. Another is that I want to be in a warmer climate right now with this cold weather.  
However, the main reason I want to go to the Dominican Republic is to witness what is happening. I look 
forward to seeing how we are helping the people there and how much of an impact we are having on their 
lives. I also want to see how their lives are different from mine. I want to take away my experiences and the 
differences of a third world country compared to our own ñthe challenges that they face which are not 
challenges for us. 
 

Stewardship Opportunities  
 

I NTERFAITH  CLIMATE  ACTION  NETWORK 
SCREENING  
The Interfaith Climate Action Network invites you to 
attend a screening of Leonardo DiCaprioõs inspiring 
new documentary on climate change, Before the Flood, 
on Monday, January 30, at 6:30 p.m. at the First 
Baptist Church of Ithaca, 309 N. Cayuga St. Bring a 
dish to pass and join the potluck supper at 6 p.m. if 
youõd like. Make 2017 the year you answer Pope 
Francisõ call to step up your commitment to 
protecting Godõs creation. The film follows DiCaprio 
as he travels to five continents and the Arctic 
speaking to scientists, world leaders, activists, and 
local residents to gain a deeper understanding of this 
complex issue and investigate concrete solutions to 
the most pressing environmental challenge of our 
time. 
 

PUBLIC  POLICY  WEEKEND 
End-of-life decisions, for ourselves and for loved 
ones, are among the most challenging we will ever 
face. Our Church offers comfort and practical 
guidance. Visit www.CatholicEndofLife.org  to watch 
the video and read the New York State Bishopsõ 
document òNow and at the Hour of Our Death.ó 
Learn why the Church favors palliative medicine and 
comfort care, and why the Church opposes physician-
assisted suicide. Sign a letter or petition to your 
legislators opposing assisted suicide on Diocesan 
Public Policy Weekend, February 11ð12.  



 

 

         

 6ð8 people to a team 
 8 roundsñ10 questions per round 

 

A night of fun, trivia, laughter, raffles,   

and useless information  
 

Form your own team or register as an individual / small group  
and we will create a team for you.  

 

Bring your own drinks and snacks to share at your table.  
Coffee, water, and lemonade will be provided.  

 

For more information, contact Ann Marie at 607-257-2493. 

4Sq $@SGDQHMD NE 4HDM@½R 4DBNMC "MMT@K 5QHUH@ /HFGS  
Saturday, February 11, from 7 ¦9 p.m. 

 

Contact Person_____________________________________________  Phone Number___________________________ 

Email Address______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Names of others (if any) on your team:  
 

Total Amount Paid__________________ Check #_______________ Cash______________ Date___________________ 

Return this form and a check/cash to the Church at Masses (place in the collection),  

or drop it off or mail it to St. Catherineôs Parish Centerð309 Siena Drive, Ithaca, NY 14850. 

You can also sign your team up from a link on the front page of our websiteðwww.stcathofsiena.org, and pay upon arrival. 

You must register in advance to participate. Please do so by February 6, 2017.  

 



 

 

LITURGICAL  MINISTERS : JAN. 21/22  

5:00 P.M. 

Music  Tammy Johnson 

Lector  
Mary Kay LaLonde 
Jessica Ryan 

Minister of 
Communion  

Jill Dollaway - Host 
Bob Gravani - Host  
Eileen Gravani - Host 
Judy Howell - Cup 
Mary Hutchens - Cup (sub reqôd)  
Steve Moolin - Cup 
Bill Perkins - Cup  
Lynn Szymanski - Cup  

Altar Server  
Nickie Carrier-Titti - Cross 
Bode Petrich - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Barbara E Hoyt - 1  
Tanya Petrich - 2 
Thomas Every - 3 
Bob Pochily  - 4 
 

9:00 A.M.  

Music  Michelle/Juan Arroyo 

Brookdale  Lisa Carrier-Titti  

Lector  
Maria Di Francesco 
Claire Galanthay 

Minister of  
Communion  

Diane Childs - Host  
Stephen Jesch - Host 
Jose Martinez - Host 
Silvia Abbiati - Cup 
Diane Bradac - Cup 
Bob Dyer - Cup 
Marion Krohn - Cup 
Susan Ruswick - Cup 

Altar Server  
Peter Jesch - Cross  
Lauren Way - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Kathy & Mary Griffiths - 1  
Bernice Magee - 2 
Nathaniel & Beverly Way- 3 
Silvia & Giovanni Abbiati - 4 
John Sipple - 5 
Cristina & Matthew McGuire - 6 

11:30 A.M.  

Music  John Balmer 

Lector  
Laurel Guy  
Marie de Roos 

Minister of 
Communion  

Dan Briotta - Host  
Deb Roe - Host 
Kevin Walsh - Host  
Robert Brown - Cup 
Mary Ellen Cummings - Cup  
Khandikile Sokoni - Cup (sub reqôd) 
Loisanne Thomas - Cup 
Pat Wynn - Cup  

Altar Server  
Jack Bonassar - Cross  
Francesca Santelli - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Ellen Walsh - 1 
Mila Veshcherevich - 2 
Hannah Bronson - 3 
Amanyi Richardson - 4  
Cathy Buttner - 5 
Jane, Maggie & Lizzie Bonassar - 6 



 

 

H 
THE HEIGHT S 

CAFÉ & GRILL  
LUNCH  

MONDAY -FRIDAY 11:30 -2:30  

DINNER  

MONDAY -THURSDAY 5:00 -9:00  
FRIDAY & SATURDAY 5:00 -10:00  

903 HANSHAW RD., ITHACA, NY 14580  

607 -257 -4144  

 

 
 

 

 Richard T. Prybyl, CRPCÈ
 

 Senior Vice President, Branch Manager, 
 Financial Advisor 

Morgan Stanley 
 Wealth Management 
 130 East Seneca Street, Ste 500, Ithaca 
 Direct 607-274-8538    
 Fax 607-274-8555 
 Toll free 800-633-6336 
 richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com 

SPACE 

AVAILABLE 
 

Contact the  

Parish Office 
 

607-257-2493 

 

 MARIETTE GELDENHUYS 
ATTORNEY AND  MEDIATOR 

 

Respectful, peaceful 
resolution of legal issues 

 

401 E. STATE ST., SUITE 306, ITHACA 
 

www.geldenhuyslaw.com  
(607) 273- 2272 

 
 

 

 

All Work Done On Premises 
 

 

 

 

 

257-1040 
Triphammer Shopping Mall 

IMMACULATE 
CONCEPTION 
SCHOOL 

PRE-K (AGES 3 AND 4) 
KINDERGARTEN ð 6TH GRADE 

A Christ-centered commitment to educational excellence. 

 

 
 
 

Corner of W. Buffalo St. and N. Plain St., Downtown Ithaca 

Located on N. Triphammer Rd. 
In front of the YMCA 

607-257-2233 
www.ciaoithaca.com  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Jay Williamson, CFP, ChFC, CLU 
Financial Advisor 

 

179 Graham Rd., Ste. D 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8665 

607-257-1847 fax 

jay.williamson@nmfn.com 

www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson 

SPACE 

AVAILABLE 
 

Contact the  

Parish Office 
 

607-257-2493 

LANSING  

CHIROPRACTIC  
OFFIC E 

Robert Brown, D.C. 
15 Auburn Rd. 

Lansing, NY 14882 
Tel: (607) 533 -4231 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We invite you to shop and 

compare our quality and price. 

Downtown on the Commons 

272-1810 

  

 

The Elizabeth Ann Clune 

Montessori
School of Ithaca 

 
Serving Children Ages 3 ð 14 

 
120 KING RD., ITHACA, NY  607 - 277 - 7335  

 

2826 North Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-3203 
www.michaleens.com 

With appreciation for the weekly gift of  
fresh flowers for the Parish Center. 
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Santana 
Construction Co.  
General home repair, small 

remodel, and building projects.  

Alejandro Santana 

454 Floral Ave., Ithaca, NY 14850 

607-379-4987 
Email: santanaconstruction.co 

@gmail.com 

Ithaca Agway 
Farm and Home 

Center 
 

213 S. Fulton St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

 
607-272-1848 

607-272-1706 (fax) 

RESTORATIVE & COSMETIC 

DENTISTRY 

Children and Adults 
 

Hanshaw Road at Pleasant Grove 

607-257-5700 

 

 
Every Day  

You Get  
Our Best!  

SPACE  

AVAILABLE 
 

Contact the  

Parish Office 
 

607-257-2493 
 

Continuous family service since 1942  

�,�W�K�D�F�D�²�V���R�Q�O�\���O�R�F�D�O�O�\���R�Z�Q�H�G���I�X�Q�H�U�D�O���K�R�P�H 

607 -272 -1922  

John F. Bangs (1917 -1974) - Jeffrey L. Bangs - Kevin P. Bangs  

ESTABLISHED 1950 
 
 
 
 

 

All your complete housing needs, from a 1-3 bedroom apt. or a 3-5 
bedroom luxury home. 
 
    

ðDry Cleaning 
ðShirt Laundry 
ðGarment Storage 
ðLeather/Suede 
ðDaily 7AM-6PM 

ðBulk Cleaning 
ðDraperies 
ðWedding Gowns 
ðSilks & Knits 
ðSat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 
Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

Locally Owned �³ Family Operated  
Sunday Special  

Store -Prepared Sushi  
Buy One, Get One Free  

Of Equal or Lesser Value  
Show coupon at checkout  

ðDry Cleaning 
ðShirt Laundry 
ðGarment Storage 
ðLeather/Suede 
ðDaily 7AM-6PM 

ðBulk Cleaning 
ðDraperies 
ðWedding Gowns 
ðSilks & Knits 
ðSat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 
Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

mailto:richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com
http://www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson
http://www.michaleens.com

